
February 1st 2022 

 

Dear John, 

We write further to your extended invitation to comment on Marrons Planning Ltd response 

to Melton Borough Council’s and Stathern Parish Council comments following the Section 

288 judgement of November 29th 2021.  

We see no need to detail our position as outlined in our letter of January 11th, but to restate 

that we align with Melton Borough Council’s interpretation of the Plan. 

However we do object to the proposal by Marrons to the Neighbourhood Plan being 

amended to include a specific reference to their site in the Limits To Development. We 

believe this sets a precedent that is both unnecessary and inappropriate. 

We look forward to being able to progress to the next stage of our Neighbourhood Plan in 
the very near future, 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Cherry Underwood 

Chair, Stathern NP Steering Group 

  


